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19 December 2019 
 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Bramidge  
 
HARLOW LOCAL DEVELOPMENT PLAN (HLDP) EXAMINATION: MAIN MODIFICATIONS 
 
Thank you for your letter dated 18 December, my replies are as follows: 
 

1. Yes, I would anticipate that the minor changes in the SOM and any others the Council 
identify would form part of the schedule of AMs.  

 
2. The table should be based on the most accurate information available so the revised 

figures should be used. 
 

3. It is correct, this simply introduces the various points below.  
 

4. MM7: area a.i was included in error, my apologies. 
 

5. Probably – the Council should make any necessary editorial changes such as these.    
 
This exchange of formal letters should be placed on the examination website.  
 
Drawing up the detailed schedule of MMs will necessarily raise numerous matters of wording 
and other minor queries which can now be dealt with informally via the programme officer 
prior to public consultation in due course.     
 
Yours sincerely 
 
David Reed 
 
INSPECTOR  




